
5. 2001 HOLIDAY PROGRAMME REPORT

The Board received a report on the school holiday programmes delivered by the Leisure Recreation
and Arts Team in the Shirley/Papanui wards over the period July-December 2001.

          The Board commended the Leisure Unit on the holiday programmes.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


